
Let’s Share Christmas
Our Let’s Share Christmas Appeal is up and running.
Team Westhoughton have donated hundreds of items already
to our three amazing charities and we have had over a
hundred student volunteers to be Christmas helpers.
We would like to extend our gratitude again for all the
donations we have received. 

Chocolate oranges, we collected 490 Chocolate oranges
to donate to NHS staff, thank you so much to everyone
who brought one in!

Urban Outreach we donated a huge amount to Urban
outreach to help them provide Christmas dinners to
those who have fallen on harder times. Thank you to
all who donated!

There is still a bit of time to donate any toys and presents for children to so to - Bolton Toy Library
Presents for children under the age of 16 (in particular for ages 0-7 years). Deadline for donations is Thurs 
16th December
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CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS
School will finish at 12.30pm on Wednesday 22nd December!

The school bus the 944 has been informed so will
arrive at 12.40pm

We re-open on Thursday 6th January 2022! Normal
start time 8.45am

We hope all our families have a enjoyable festive break and 
we look forward to welcoming everyone

back in the New Year.

PARENTS EVENINGS
Parents evenings are commencing

in the new year, here are the
dates for your calendar:
Year 11 - 13th January
Year 9 - 3rd February

Year 10  - 24th February
Year 8 - 17th March
Year 7 - 21st April

Virtual Carol Service
This year’s Carol Service is once more a virtual event which will be released on our school website and our 

social media channels. The service will feature readings and poems from our students, musical items from our 
school band and choirs, as well as an item from the Staff choir. The service highlights a welcome return to
elements of performance that we couldn’t do as a school last year, and it has been wonderful to see how 

much our students have thrived from taking part in this aspect of school life. We hope you enjoy the
Carol service and wish you a safe and happy Christmas.

Well done to all the students involved and to the staff who made the magic happen! 
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Dates and Times to remember!



Children in Need
A BIG THANK YOU

Together we can, together we did!
#TeamWHS raised an amazing amount

for Children in Need! £1041.80!! Wow!
Thank you to everyone who donated.

Poppy Appeal
We raised £130.55 for the Royal British Legion from our Poppy appeal

sales. Thank you to the students who sold them and everyone who
purchased a Poppy.

BOCCIA WINNERS!!
Congratulations to the Westhoughton Warriors who won 

the Boccia Championship held at Bolton Arena in late
November as part of the Panathlon Events. #Panathlon 

#Bolton Arena #BWFCinthe community.
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Christmas card
competition

Congratulations to Amelia C 
in year 9 for her winning
entry. 2nd place went to

Charlotte S and 3rd place 
was Licia S both from year 

8. Well done to all of you for 
your great artwork. See the 

winning entry below.


